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This is not good for Oregon. It is a feel good bill that I would hope gets turned down. I 

am an avid fly tyer and fly fisherman as well as a trapper and hunter. This would not 

only effect me and like minded individuals it will also effect many others who us 

nature's most renewable resource, fur is as green as you can get. I would hope that 

the ideas of a few does not effect the thousands that us fur for arts and crafts and 

other hobby. It is a poor bill and not good for Oregon or Oregonians 


